
  

  

 
 
 
 
LISA D. NORDSTROM 
Lead Counsel 
lnordstrom@idahopower.com 

 
 
March 19, 2021 
 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
 
PUC.FilingCenter@state.or.us  
 

 
Re:   UM 2114/RE 187 – Energy Utilities Reporting; Monthly Arrearage 

Management Status Report for February 2021 
 
Attention Filing Center: 
 

Pursuant to Order No. 21-057 issued in the above-referenced docket, Idaho Power 
Company (“Idaho Power” or “Company”) transmits for electronic filing its Monthly 
Arrearage Management Program Status Report for February 2021.  
 

Because the Company is currently awaiting Commission approval of its proposed 
Arrearage Management Program (“Program”), there were no customers enrolled in the 
Program during the month of February 2021.  
 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me or Regulatory 
Analyst, Riley Maloney at (208) 388-5418. 
  
      Very truly yours, 
 
 
 

Lisa D. Nordstrom 
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